
 

 

COMPUTER BASED TESTING INFORMATION 
 

The ABCN examinations are offered at PSI Computer Centers. Oral examinations were 

discontinued in 2010. 

 

ABCN contracts with the Professional Testing Corporation (PTC) to administer the 

examinations. PTC uses PSI Testing Centers to provide computer-based testing services.  

The examination will be administered year-round at PSI Computer Testing, Inc. PSI has 

several hundred computer-based testing sites in the United States. Hours and days of 

availability vary at different centers.   

 

Examinations are conducted year-round. Upon receipt of the Scheduling Authorization 

notice from the testing service, the candidate will have 8 weeks to schedule and complete 

the examination(s). If you do not receive a Scheduling Authorization within two weeks of 

becoming eligible to test, contact PTC at (212) 356-0660. It is the candidate’s 

responsibility to contact PSI to schedule the examination appointment. 

 

If you need to reschedule to a different date within the 8-week testing period you must 

contact PSI at 800-211-2754 no later than noon, Eastern Standard Time of the second 

business day PRIOR to your scheduled appointment. If you fail to arrive for your 

appointment or do not reschedule within the same testing period, you will forfeit your 

testing fee.   

 

There are no refunds or transfers for this examination 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


